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Physics Department Frequently Asked Questions 
Q: When are general physics courses offered? 
General physics courses are offered during the Fall, Spring, and Summer C semesters. Summer 
C is a single, ten week semester. For this reason, a student cannot take both semesters of 
physics at USF over the summer term.  
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